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30 JUN 201

Dear Caroline,

I refer to our previous correspondence in early May 2011 in relation to the waste licence
application from Murray Waste Recycling (MWR) Ltd. currently with the Environmental
Protection Agency (EPA).

&
MWR is seeking clarification from the EPA in relation to wagse "activities at the site, which are
currently managed under the current waste permit v«@c@l;&/as granted in January 2009

under the 1998 Waste Permit Regulations. é,&@
O
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As you are aware MWR submitted the wasteoh'%gﬁ%e application in early February 2009, in
accordance with Section 4 of the Waste ement (Facility Permit and Registration)

Regulations 2007, as amended, wheregw&te permit shall remain valid if an application for
a waste licence is made to the Agency\gsfﬁhin 180 working days of the coming into force of
these Regulations. O
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MWR wish to clarify, if, on expire of this permit in January 2012, if a new permit application
to the local authority is required or can waste management operations at the site continue
under the current waste permit until such time a decision is made with regards to the waste
licence.

MWR is aware that the Agency is awaiting the submission of an Environmental Impact
Statement as previously discussed with the Agency.

Yours sincerely,

Saphue Ldabls - Loacon

Paul Lynch

BSc Env. Sci, Dip. Water and Wastewater Eng.,
HDipSHWW., Cert. Civil Eng., MCIWEM, MCIWM, MIEI,
CSci, CEnv.

For and on behalf of Murray Waste Recycling Ltd.
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